
 

Kinder High School for the Performing and Visual Arts  
Shared Decision-Making Committee (SDMC)  Minutes 

Thursday, February 25, 2021 11:45 am  
Teams Virtual Meeting  

  
 

1. Dr. Allen called the meeting to order at 11:45 a.m. 
  

2. Dr. Allen welcomed everyone. 
  

3. Approved minutes from previous SDMC meeting (December 2020) unanimously. 
  

4. Approved agenda for scheduled SDMC meeting unanimously. 
  

5. Old Business  
• Virtual/Face2Face Instruction:  Students will commit to the new cycle during the 

window of March 1-5. Once we have updated numbers administration and custodians 
will work through adjusting desk/spacing as needed More desk will be placed in 
classrooms, keeping the social distancing in place. 

• Spring Performance Opportunities:  Tentative performances and recitals have been 
posted on the school website. All performance links are located on the website. As 
time goes by the number of performances are increasing but staying within social 
distancing guidelines. 

  
6. New Business  

• Dr. Allen gave an update after the week and a half of freeze  
• There was an update on upcoming asynchronous days in March (3rd: SAT; 10th: PSAT; 

24th: Staff PD Date) 
  

7. Q&A: There were no questions 
  

8. The meeting was adjourned at 12:25 p.m. 
  

The next meeting is scheduled for May 19, 2021 at 11:45 am on Teams. 
  
  
 

  
  


